Tahlequah ADAPPT Community Taskforce

912 South College Avenue Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74464

June 22, 1993

Anita Cochran Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma P. O. Box 948 Tahlequah, Ok 74465

RE: Availability of Chambers

Dear Ms. Cochran:

The ADAPPT Task Force is in the process of securing space for a 2 day workshop tentatively scheduled in late March or early April 1994. The Task Force was formed in September 1991 and is comprised of community representatives from a variety of agencies: Cherokee Nation, Cherokee County Health Department, Oklahoma Production Center, W.W. Hastings Hospital, Sooner Start, NSU, Monarch, Healthy Futures, Area Prevention Resource Center, Cherokee Initiatives and Bill Willis Community Mental Health Center. It's primary goal is to increase early intervention programs for pregnant and post-partum substance abusing women and their infants.

In an effort to provide new information to our community, we are having a nationally known speaker present the latest information. I am in the process of securing space for this workshop for 75-100 participants. It is my understanding that CN Chambers can be used for this purpose at NO COST. I will be sharing this information at our next meeting on July 17th. CEUs will be available to those requesting. A small registration fee will be charged for non-members of the Task Force.

I have enclosed information on the Task Force. If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. Thanks for your quick response to our request for space.

Sincerely,

Lynne McAllister, L.C.S.W. Public Relations Committee